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Champion SDMC Minutes 

May 10, 2023 
Tea with the Principal 

Immerse Yourself in Technology 

Meeting Re-cap 
To: Benjamin Hernandez 

From: Gerrol Johnson                                     

Dates: May 10, 2023 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Attendees: 

Gerrol Johnson   Cristofer Padilla   Lakesha Darden (SPED) Teacher   

April Ortiz (Parent)   Eva Calvillo (Secretary)  Maria Martinez (Parent) 

Joel Garcia (Parent)   Terrance Jones (Parent)  Carolina Cabrera (Parent) 

Zaira Garcia (Parent) 

Purpose: 

*The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the following topics listed below: 

• Greeting (Mr. Johnson) 

• Translation (April Ortiz - Parent) 

• Attendance 

• Budget 

• School Uniform Policy 

• Cell Phone Policy 

• MAP Grant 

• Immerse yourself in technology 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the year-to-date attendance and the current monthly attendance.  

• The budget was introduced to the parents by category. There were clear explanations regarding each individual budget line-
item and the implications of certain funds that will not be available for usage after the 2023-2024 school year.  

• The school uniform policy has been updated. Communication will be sent to parents on or before May 26, 2023.  

• The cell phone has also been updated as well. Students will turn in their phones during homeroom at the beginning of the 
instructional day and retrieve them before dismissal. Each classroom teacher will have a lock box with a code that they can 
change periodically.  

• The MAP Grant is an opportunity for Hartman Middle School to enhance the Magnet Program. Updates will be provided to 
staff, parents and the community as the grant process develops. 

• Parents had the opportunity to immerse themselves in technology. Parents were given the opportunity to participate in the 
VR experience and observe student leadership utilizing technology via 3D printer, gaming design, auditory production, and 
technical support. 

Questions: 

Closing: Principal Johnson 


